
From: tcarnazza
To: Richard D. Busto
Subject: Re: New Chief of Police
Date: Thursday, April 6, 2023 8:58:38 AM

Thank you Dick. We've heard that someone was hired as Deputy Chief from Riviera Beach
police who doesn't have a great reputation!

Terry

Sent from my T-Mobile 5G Device

-------- Original message --------
From: "Richard D. Busto" <bustod@jupiterinletcolony.org>
Date: 4/6/23 7:59 AM (GMT-05:00)
To: tcarnazza <tcarnazza@comcast.net>
Subject: Re: New Chief of Police

 
Thank you Terry. Many others in JIC feel as you do. Jim will absolutely be considered for the position along with
other candidates by a committee that we will appoint to review all applicants and make a recommendation to Dan.
Ultimately it his decision to make. Residents will have an opportunity to input their preferences to the committee. 
Keep making your voice heard. 
Thank you,
Sent by my iPhone 
Dick Busto
(561) 339-4458
rbusto@comcast.net

From: tcarnazza <tcarnazza@comcast.net>
Sent: Wednesday, April 5, 2023 10:48:15 PM
To: Richard D. Busto
Subject: FW: New Chief of Police
 

Sent from my T-Mobile 5G Device

-------- Original message --------
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mailto:bustod@jupiterinletcolony.org
mailto:rbusto@comcast.net


From: tcarnazza <tcarnazza@comcast.net>
Date: 4/5/23 9:23 AM (GMT-05:00)
To: drcomerford@me.com, cblock45@yahoo.com
Subject: New Chief of Police

Hello Dan, 

Word is out that John Pruitt is leaving as chief of police in May and I would like to offer my
support for Jim Matthew's as his replacement. Captain Matthew's has always been helpful to
us and our community, has great relationships with everyone here in JIC, and deserves the
position. He is always a great steward of JIBC when we needed police assistance. I can't
imagine anyone more qualified.

Sincerely, 

Terry Hocevar

Sent from my T-Mobile 5G Device


